
m Comhairle Cathrach 
Bhalle Atha Cliath 
Dubfin City Councit 

I 

12fh August 2022 

Re. Amazon Data Services 

Hi  Jonathan, ' 

Further to your email dated lgth July 2022, I confirm that: (i) planning permission was granted for 
the development proposed under plan ref(s),3534/11,2688/13 &2979/13; (ii) an Environmental 
impact Statement was not submitted with any of these applications; (iii) Dublin City Council did not 
require the submission of an Environmental Impact Statement with any of these applications; and 
(iv) each of the applications were determined without an Environmental Impact Statement. 

Regards, 

Bryan Ward 

(Senior Plunnerj 


